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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/02/2022  17:03:092021/3225/P OBJ Ursula Barnes This new development is disappointing in terms of environmental sustainability. It does not adequately take 

account of the need for accommodation which is genuinely affordable to ordinary people. It represents a 

massive increase of buildings which will be bound to impact on local roads and services. It will create an ugly 

mass on the skyline and will interferes with views from Hampstead Heath and the surrounding area.
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